Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION III
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN

DIVISION ADVISORY 1 202
No. 2313 , s. 2024 T3t

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Public Elementary and Secondary School Principals
Finance Personnel
All Others Concerned

This Office informs all concerned that the date on the certificate of appearance
and participation issued to the participants of Seminar-Workshop on the Preparation
of the Work and Financial Plan for FY 2025 were printed a week before the said
seminar and dated October 24 and 25, 2024 at Bulwagan ng mga Bayani at Banal.

However, due to inclement weather conditions and suspension of work in the
province, the actual seminar workshop will be held on November 4 and 5, 2024 at the
same venue, as noted in Division Memorandum No. 437 S. 2024. The management

opted not to print new certificates for austerity measures considering the resources
available.

Given this, all certificates issued with the dates October 24 and 25, 2024, shall
be accepted for travel and other related claims.

CAROLINA S. E%OLETA, EdD, CESO V

Schools Division Superintendent
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